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AJ Sabath, representing New Jersey Building and Construction Trades Council: 
 
Tom Churchelow, “There are benefits to having water systems run by private companies, 
trade group says,” September 16, 2019, NJ.com, ©2019 NJ.com. 
 
Mike Montemarano, “Cost of compliance with Clean Water Act loom over Hudson 
County towns,” September 13, 2019, Hudson Report.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




